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I live in Allingham Court, above Tish Restaurant and where this proposed new building has been applied for. |
wholly disagree with this due to the close proximity to our balcony and windowsh Firstly the
disturbance is building noise will be excessive and if the machinery from the kitchen is moving to sit above it, it
means the fumes and noise from the generators will be even closer the property than they already are.

| strongly reject the building of this extension
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